
International Longshoremen’s Association, 
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1283 Manawagonish Road 
  Saint John, NB 

  E2M 3X8 
  Office: (506) 635-8610 

  Fax: (506) 214-6571 
 E-mail: ila.local273@gmail.com 

                                                 twilsonila@rogers.com 
 

October 12, 2021 
 

Stephen Drost 
President, CUPE NB 
91 Woodside Lane 
Fredericton, NB 
E3C 0C5 
 
Dear Brother Drost: 
 

On behalf of the members of ILA Local 273, we want to express our solidarity and 
support to CUPE NB and your membership.  It is unbelievable how this Government has 
been treating its workers, especially all of the frontline workers who have risked so 
much to keep New Brunswick open during the pandemic.   

 
Premier Higgs continues to push CUPE toward job action that no one truly wants 

but has no choice to take.  When the time comes, ILA Local 273 will be standing 
shoulder to shoulder with our CUPE Sisters and Brothers.  United we will send a clear 
message to Premier Higgs. 

 
           In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
           Brian Duplessis 
           Secretary-Treasurer 
           Business Agent 
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